
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Letter 
 

 

Welcome to Brush Mountain Farms.  We welcome you to enjoy the quiet, peaceful, and tranquil 

lifestyle that BMF offers.  We are a small community that is fortunate to be surrounded by 

beautiful terrain.   

 

There are some exciting things in the works at BMF.  One of which is the future animal preserve, 

Boone’s Ridge Wildlife Park (formerly Appalachian Wildlife Center) nearby.  You can find out 

more about what is happening in BMF by visiting our website at 

https://www.brushmoutainfarmsky.com.  There you will find information about the annual HOA 

meeting, previous meetings minutes, governing documents including Covenants and By-Laws, 

annual dues, architectural guidelines, updates and much more.  

 

We welcome your input and help as we continue to grow our community.  Please reach out to 

your HOA Board anytime with questions or ideas.  Our email is: 

brushmountainfarmsky@yahoo.com. 

 

Our current Board of Directors: 

 

Jesse Burchett, President 

Michael Wilke, Treasurer 

Kathy Smith, Secretary 

Lisa Karsner, Website manager 

Thomas Kitzmiller 

Keith Stalnaker 

Sherry Maira 

 

Nearby Places of Interest: 

 

Cumberland Gap National Historic Park 

Kentucky Ridge State Forest 

Boone’s Ridge Wildlife Park & Visitor Center (opening Summer 2023) 

Pine Mountain State Park 

Martins Fork Lake 
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